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DATE: July 13, 2017 

TO: All interested parties 

FROM: Jennifer Mates, P.E., Assistant Town Engineer 
  
RE: 

  
Request for Proposals - Washington St Utility Design 
RFP No. DPW 2017-02 
Addendum #1 

 
 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Town of Exeter, NH, Washington St Utility Design project shall be 
supplemented and/or amended as follows: 
 

1. On Page 7, the item 8 of the Proposal Submittal Requirements shall be replaced with the following 
paragraph: 
8. Project cost proposal and breakdown by phase and major tasks including man-hours for each 
task.  The cost proposal shall be in a separate sealed envelope. 
 

2. On Page 4, the first sentence shall be replaced with the following sentence:  
The Town’s expectation is that the project will be put out to bid in spring 2018 after the March 
Town Elections and construction phase engineering is beyond the scope of this proposal. 
 

3. A PDF of the existing conditions plan shown at the pre-proposal meeting along with the meeting sign-in 
sheet has been posted at http://exeternh.gov/publicworks/washington-st-utility-design-rfp.  
 
 

 


